
VILLAGE OF SOUTH LEBANON 
WORKSHOP MEETING MINUTES 

FEBRUARY 4, 2021 
7:08 P.M. 

1. Mayor Smith calls the meeting to order. 

2. ATTENDANCE: 

Linda Allen - Present 
Linda Burke - Absent 
Bryan Corcoran - Present 

Maryan Harrison - Present 
Bill Madison - Present 
Rolin Spicer - Present 

3. Haddix stated that it has been brought to his attention after the last snow event 
that some streets need to be looked at to have no parking on one side of the street. 
One street that is continually brought up is Little Turtle Drive. Our snow trucks 
can barely fit with parking on both sides of the street. Riverstone Drive and 
Valley View Drive are some additional streets with the same issues. Haddix 
suggested that an overall parking plan be put into place. Madison suggested 
reaching out to the HOA's to coordinate a plan. Corcoran stated that Stonebrook 
Subdivision sent out a survey to residents asking residents to petition the Village 
about parking only on one side of the street. This just happened within the last 
month. Haddix stated that there are fire code standards and suggested contacting 
Fire Chief Napier and Fire Chief Reese with a consensus on handling this issue. 
Sgt. Boylan agreed that this needs to be addressed. We need to give emergency 
responders the room they need to do their job. 

4. Ronda Gillivan, 1043 Orchard Run Drive - On behalf of the Oeder Family, she 
asked about the waterline project that was discussed to service the Creedon 
property and will it only service that property, or will it would be able to cross the 
road and service the Oeder property too. Mayor Smith said yes. Ms. Gillivan 
asked the timeline on the waterline project. Mayor Smith stated that the 
engineering legislation for the project was passed tonight. 
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